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Why should I take the ASVAB?

The ASVAB will be given on Sept. 17, 2019 at Manchester High School



#1:

Identifies the Students Skills & Abilities

#2:

Provides Career Exploration Information

#3:

Links Achievement with Interest
#4:

Assists in Planning Work Related Courses

#5:

Helps in Identifying a Potential Career Path

#6:

Does not Obligate Students to the Military!

#7: 
Is Free!  
www.asvabprogram.com

